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	March 15, 2012 

 

Dear Current TSIN User and Interested Parties,

 

As you already know, NAESB has been working in coordination with NERC and OATI to develop the new Electric Industry Registry (EIR) to replace the current TSIN Registry.  User acceptance has been successfully completed, so we are now entering the registration phase of the project to transfer the TSIN Registry to the NAESB EIR, and additional functionality is forthcoming.  To follow along with the effort, you can access the NAESB web site page specific to the EIR (http://www.naesb.org/weq/weq_eir.asp), which includes test plan, functional specifications, frequently asked questions, schedule of meetings and training sessions.  If this messages has been passed to you from a colleague, and you would like to be added to our distribution list, please let the office know (naesb@naesb.org).

 

In an effort to ensure that the transition to the new EIR is as seamless as possible, NAESB and OATI have hosted 16 informational sessions and 15 training courses since February to prepare the industry.  The training courses are scheduled to come to a close tomorrow, Friday, March 16, 2012 with a morning and afternoon session.  If you have not had an opportunity to attend one of the training courses, it is highly recommended that you participate tomorrow or review the posted materials.  An entity/role specific quick start guide, users guide and technical guide for the system have been posted on the NAESB EIR website and are available through the following hyperlink:  http://www.naesb.org/weq/weq_eir.asp, also noted above.

 

As previously communicated, all users registered in the current TSIN Registry will have to re-register in the NAESB EIR.    The dates for registration in the new system are provided below.  

 

Date
   Entities 
March 19

   NAESB, NERC, RRO, RC, MO

March 22

   Authorized Certificate Authorities and Application Service providers

March 28

   General Entity Registration (PSE, TSP, BA, and potentially any Observers)

 

NAESB and OATI are prepared to answer any questions you may have prior to or during the registration process.  For technical support questions, please contact OATI via email (support@oati.net) or phone Monday through Friday, from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm Eastern (763-201-2020).  For general questions, please contact NAESB via email (naesb@naesb.org) or phone (713-356-0060).  Also, if you wish to receive emails regarding the Registry and have not done so already, please email the NAESB office at the email address above to be added to the EIR Distribution List.         

 

Thank you,

Jonathan Booe

Jonathan Booe, Deputy Director

North American Energy Standards Board, 801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

(713) 356-0060 - office, (281) 642-3912 - cell, jbooe@naesb.org  

 

 


	
	
	

	


